
 

 
 

COMMISSION ON THE 
ENVIRONMENT 

  

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 
 

   NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 
Commission on the Environment  

at their meeting of 
Wednesday, November 18, 2015, 

adjourned to its next workshop meeting to be held 
on Thursday, December 17, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. 

City Community Room, 
 420 Capitola Avenue, Capitola, CA. 

 
 
 
 
   POSTED: 11/18/2015                   ______________________ 
                              Danielle Uharriet 
          
 


